# WHAT IS SAFEPLACE?

Huron County SafePlace is a resource for survivors of domestic abuse and sexual assault. SafePlace is a local non-profit and is funded solely by individual contributions. That means that SafePlace is supported by people like you, in communities like yours, that want to take care of their own. More than just a shelter, SafePlace provides residential & non-residential comprehensive services to women & children from all over Huron County.

## **WE ARE OPEN 24/7/365**











### Meed Hebb

We are at your service. If you are dealing with domestic abuse...

Contact the Huron County SafePlace

(989) 269-5300

(888) 849-SAFE

www.huroncountysafeplace.com www.facebook/HuronCountySafePlace

> Could you display this to help share SafePlace Contact Info? Perhaps at your church, business, or doctor's office? Thank you.

# www.huroncountysafeplace.com



### SIGN UP FOR SAFEPLACE NEWS!

We are excited to tell you that Safeplace News is available by email. We'd love you to sign up for our future news and updates by going to either our Facebook page or our website and click on the "Sign up" link

### www.huroncountysafeplace.com www.facebook/HuronCountySafePlace Email: HCSafePlace@gmail.com

If you would prefer to receive a hard copy please send us a note/postcard/email etc with your current mailing address.

### **HOW CAN I DONATE TO SAFEPLACE?**

SafePlace is a local non-profit and is funded solely by individual contributions. That means that SafePlace is supported by people like you, in communities like yours, that want to take care of their own. WE cannot THANK YOU ENOUGH for your generosity and consideration - people of Huron County and More. If you would like to make a donation - our website:

(www.huroncountysafeplace.com)

has a donation button where you can send donations safely and securely. Alternatively if you prefer you can mail your donations to:

Huron County Safe Place P O Box 8 Bad Axe MI 48413



# SAFERIAGE VOLUNTEERS

SafePlace operates on the generosity and kindness and commitment from the community. That being said, our supporting Auxiliary may need your talents. Perhaps you can help with a mailing, or you are great on Facebook, or creative in setting up for the banquet... send us an email!

Take a look at our Wish List...maybe you or your group can help!

CHECK OUT OUR NEWS ON FACEBOOK AND WISHLIST ON OUR WEBSITE!



www.facebook/ HuronCountySafePlace

### THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS AND STAFF OF



cordially invite you to attend our

# **ANNUAL APPRECIATION BANQUET 24**

THURSDAY NOV 7 - 5.30pm AT THE FRANKLIN INN. BAD AXE MI

Invite a guest and RSVP with their name as well as yours and you will be entered into a special raffle drawing.

RSVP by November 1 to 989 269 5300

Our Special Guest Speaker for 2024 is Father Rob Pare



FOR A COPY OF THE OFFICIAL
INVITATION GO TO
WWW.HURONCOUNTYSAFEPLACE.COM

### **BOARD MEMBERS**

Executive Director Lori Swartzendruber
BookKeeper Sandy Kinney
Board Members
Carol Holtrop
Jack York
Lindy Wineman

# Huron County SafePlace is celebrating 19 years of service!

DIRECTORS LETTER www.huroncountysafeplace.com

We hope everyone has had a great 2024 and this finds you healthy and looking forward to the Thanksgiving Season.

SafePlace has had a busy 2024, we have had many clients and many challenges. Together we have overcome them with the gracious and generous help from our community.

We had exciting things happen to our play area, our landscaping and also a new sandbox made for the children. All these donated by the generosity of so many, check out the pictures on the other page of this newsletter.

SafePlace for several has been the place they call "home" this year. We are grateful to the community that believes in our mission, helping us by donating, joining a fundraiser or volunteering at an event.

Please join us for our Appreciation Dinner on November 7th to learn more. Details are in this newsletter. Please keep us in your thoughts as we continue our mission, making SafePlace a resource for women and children.

I challenge you, this thanksgiving season to pause and reflect, to remember God's presence and influence in your life.

I hope to see you November 7th.

Lori Swartzendruber Huron County SafePlace Executive Director